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December 3, 2010 

RESS, EMAIL & COURIER 

Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON   
M4P 1E4 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2010-0008 - Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) 
2011-2012 Payment Amounts for Prescribed Facilities 

Further to our letter of earlier today, we have received a letter from Robert Warren, counsel to the 
Consumers Council of Canada (“CCC”), also requesting a 2 day extension for submission of 
argument.  As indicated in his letter, Mr. Warren had previously informed OPG that he would be 
unable to file final argument until Tuesday December 7 due to an unexpected medical procedure.  
As this circumstance is not of Mr. Warren's making, OPG does not object to CCC, and only CCC, 
filing its argument on December 7.  OPG opposes Mr. Warren's request for a 48 hour extension to 
Wednesday December 8 for the reasons providing in our earlier letter. 
 

Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by Charles Keizer 
 
 
Charles Keizer 

Tel 416.865.7512 
Fax 416.865.7380 
ckeizer@torys.com 

cc: All Intervenors 
 Michael Millar 
 Ted Antonopolous 


